
 
August 3, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Valued Dealers and Distributors, 
 

Please note that the address for our world headquarters in Cleveland, Ohio 
has officially changed. We ask that you update your records with the following: 

 
Interstate-McBee 
7440 Oak Leaf Road 
Oakwood, OH  44146 
 
Our relocation is on schedule and we will be fully operational by the end of 

August. Until then, our phone lines remain open and orders will continue to ship 
from our various branch locations. 

 
We thank you for your patience and support through this transition. 

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Ann Buescher 
President, McBee Supply 
 
 


